Joseph Fort

The Delaware River Basin is too valuable a resource to allow any hydraulic fracturing, disposal of
wastewater or withdrawing of water for hydraulic fracturing purposes within it's watershed. As a
user of this vital river, (fly-fishing / kayaking), I urge the commission to protect our water for future
generations.



